
SteelTech i Alingsås AB • Bultgatan 1 • 441 38 Alingsås • Sweden
Tel: +46 (0)322-66 89 30 • Fax: +46 (0)322-108 70

www.steeltech.se • marknad@steeltech.se

This spring, Steeltech has been working on the project Digiresan IUC West*. Together with 
Combitech, the focus has been to review the digitisation process in warehouses and other 
stock-keeping spaces. The aim has been to achieve safer and faster deliveries.

Combitech’s task was first to carry out an ana-
lysis and then to present recommendations for 
new measures – including starting points for 
the continued digitalisation of our organisation.

“Today, we are far from fully digitalised. The 
purpose of this effort is to further develop our 
digitisation work and get ahead of the market,” 
says Johan Löfgren, Production Planner at 

Digitalisation promotes customer benefits

Johan Löfgren is the project manager for Steeltech’s Digitisation Project that focuses on the warehouse and stock-
keeping process to make deliveries faster and safer.
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*/ “Digiresan”, literally the “Digi Trip”, is a Swedish initiative to support SMEs in the industrial and industrial servi-
ces-related sector in the Swedish counties of Västra Götaland and Halland. It aims to promote digitalisation in busi-
ness and the development of personal skills. The project is financed by the European Regional Development Fund 
and the European Social Fund. 

Steeltech and in this case also Project Ma-
nager.

Initially, the focus has been on warehouses 
and other storage spaces. Our target is to have 
total control of all received goods and materials. 
This will improve efficiency, including identifica-
tion of warehouse storage, and will secure safer 
and faster deliveries across Steeltech’s opera-
tions. This part of the project will be completed 
and put in place during the third quarter of this 
year.

After this, the next development phase will fo-
cus on freight reception and invoice processing.

“We are continuously working on improving 
our work with digitisation,” says Sara Lind-
gren, Purchasing Manager at Steeltech.

“A good example of this is this very pro-
ject, but we are also working in the field with 
clients and we are busy performing bench-
marking at other companies in the industry.” 
Additionally, we are working closely with the 
supplier of our Monitor business system to 
further digitalise all flows in our business.

We are sure we will hear more about Ste-
eltech’s current digitalisation process in the 
future.
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